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Almost Summer...at Your Library

Reading Colors Your World!

What would summer be without the annual Summer Reading
Program at the Tillamook County Library? We hope we never find
out! Even though COVID has turned our regular routine upside-
down, our librarians have come up with an amazing set of plans
so patrons of any age can participate...and win some cool prizes
along the way!

Summer Reading starts on June 14 so stay tuned for the next
newsletter which will contain complete details on how to
participate.

How Do You Get the Newest Books and Videos?

Lots of people wonder how they end up so far down on the "wait list" for popular new books
and movies. The answer...you just need to know the tricks of the trade. The best way to see
the new items is to visit our website (www.tillabook.org) and then click on the "New Items”
tab (see red circle in photo below). Then you can browse any genre you are interested in and
see what has been recently cataloged or is currently in process. If you see a title you like,
put your name on the list and wait for the notification that it is ready for you to pick up.
Easy-peasy!
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Summer Travel Plans?

Check Out Our Travel Section!
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Whether your travel itinerary is
stateside or overseas, we have the
books you need to plan the perfect
trip. We have excellent guides to
inspire and prepare you to make this
summer vacation be "one for the
books."
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Don't Forget...Online Storytime has moved to Wednesdays!

Tillamook County Library
1716 3rd St.

Tillamook, Oregon 97141

(503) 842-4792

tilabook.org/



